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07604 

 

 

March 25th, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are so excited to share with you an opportunity to give back to our teachers, faculty, 

and staff members.  During such unprecedented times, our teachers/faculty/staff have 
been working extremely hard to do all that they can to make this school year successful 

and are going above and beyond for our children.  With that being said, we wanted to 

reach out to our school community to see if we could come together to make the 2021 

Teacher Appreciation Week a HUGE success.  But we will need your help! 

 

Of course, in order for this to happen, we need funds.  Unfortunately, due to the current 

circumstances, we have NOT had many opportunities to do fundraising events as we’ve 

done in previous years and as a result, our budget is extremely limited.    When the PTSA 

first approached us about how we could honor and show our appreciation to our amazing 

teachers/faculty/ staff (under the current circumstances) for Teacher Appreciation Week, 

we were both excited and eager to get started on this!  This is where you all come in!! 

 

We know that everyone is extremely busy and there is not much “free time” available to 

volunteer at a PTSA fundraising event.  However, we are hoping that our parents, 

guardians, and school community members would be willing to give back via monetary 
donations.  Each and every donation that we receive will go directly to our teachers and 

staff members to show our appreciation during Teacher Appreciation Week, which is 

scheduled for May 3rd- May 7th!   

 

Donations can be dropped off at the chairperson’s house (see below) OR brought into 
school and dropped off in the MS or HS Main Office.  The envelope should be labeled as 

“MS/HS Teacher Appreciation Week”.  No amount is too small and no amount is too 

big! :)  Of course, we understand that some families may not be able to donate 

monetarily, so please mark your calendars for May 3rd through 7th and don’t forget to 
send an email or a card to your child’s teachers to show your appreciation for all that they 

do!  We truly cannot thank you enough for your anticipated support!  Stay safe.   

 

With Warm Regards, 
 

-The Teacher Appreciation Week Committee 
 

**Please feel free to drop off any donations directly to Kim Parise at 33 

Lincoln Avenue, Hasbrouck Heights or email Kim at 

kim.parise@gmail.com  Make checks payable to HHMSHS PTSA 

mailto:kim.parise@gmail.com

